
Third doses of the Pfizer and Moderna COVID-19 vaccines are now available to  
immunocompromised GRIC and Ak-Chin Indian Community tribal enrolled members and 
their household members, and all federally recognized tribal members.

You are eligible to receive an additional (third) dose if you have:

• Been receiving active cancer treatment for tumors or cancers of the blood

• Received an organ transplant and are taking medicine to suppress the immune system

• Received a stem cell transplant within the last 2 years or are taking medicine to 
suppress the immune system

• Moderate or severe primary immunodeficiency (such as DiGeorge syndrome, 
Wiskott-Aldrich syndrome)

• Advanced or untreated HIV infection

• Active treatment with high-dose corticosteroids or other drugs that may suppress your 
immune response (such as Enbrel, Humira)

Hu Hu Kam Memorial Hospital ..................................(520) 562-3321 Ext. 1495

Komatke Health Center.......................................... (520) 550-6000 Ext. 6060

Hau’pal (Red Tail Hawk) Health Center......................(520) 796-2600 Ext. 2697

Ak-Chin Clinic.......................................................................(520) 568-3881

You should contact your primary care provider if you have any questions:

FOR GENERAL INFO ABOUT COVID-19, GO TO GRHC.OR/HUB OR CALL THE GRHC COVID HOTLINE AT (520) 550-6079
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